
LOBBY IS CLOSED 
 
Due to the evolving situation regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), and 
to support the 15 Days To Slow The Spread plan that was released by the 

White House and the CDC, Community National Bank has elected to 

temporarily close all lobbies and move to utilizing drive-thru only service 

at all our branch locations, beginning noon Tuesday, March 17th, 2020 

until further notice. 
 

As we give you notice that our lobbies are closing due to the coronavirus, 

please keep in mind all locations are still fully staffed to serve your needs. 

Customers can make appointments for necessary lobby activities such as 

Safe Deposit Box access by calling the Bank.  Loan customers can also set 

up appointments with their respective loan officers. 

  

We encourage you to take advantage of the tools we provide to allow 

banking with us from home or on the road such as ATM machines, On-line 

Banking, On-line Bill Pay, Mobile Banking, Mobile Deposit, Remote deposit 

for business, and text alerts. If you need more information on any of these 

services please call your local branch or visit our website at 

www.communitynationalbank.net 

 
This measure is a proactive precaution to employ ‘social distancing’ 

practices, an effort to protect both customers and employees while 

staying available to serve customers during our normal business hours.   

 
We expect the increased traffic in our drive-thru lanes may slightly slow 

the pace of service at times.  We appreciate your patience as we work to 

conduct business in the safest way possible during these unique 

circumstances. 
 

http://www.communitynationalbank.net/

